
Sri Guru Gobind Singh College of Commerce 
SIT (University of Delhi) 

Pitam Pura, Delhi-110034 

7th December, 2021 

NOTICE 

This is to inform to all the staff members that the college will remain closed on 8 
December, 2021 on account of the Martyrdom Day of Sri Guru Tegh Bahadur Ji. 

PRINCIPAL 

Copy to: 
Teaching Staff 
Non-teaching 
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